
The Most Holy Trinity 

Sunday, June 12, 2022

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT: 

The mission of St. Andrew’s Catholic Church is to carry on the ministry of Jesus 
Christ, as members of His living body, the Church, to bring the Kingdom of God 

into the world through evangelization, worship, religious education, and service in 
our families, in our parish, and in our community.

Wednesday, June 15 - Mass at noon

Mass intention - +George Hartig


Sunday, June 19 - Mass at 11 a.m.

Mass intention - Special intentions of all parishionersPastor:  


Father Jim Fanrak

870-743-9889  Rectory


mmgchurch@yahoo.com


Parish Manager: 

Steve Triner

870-321-2773


  stevet@yellville.net


Church Secretary:  

Denise Jorgensen


870-445-4810

kidneywoman@yahoo.com


Prayer-Line Connection:

standrewprayer@gmail.com 

SAINT

ANDREW’S
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1486 Highway 62 West • PO Box 197 • Yellville, AR 72687

870-449-4850

This 
Week

Readings for the week of June 12, 2022 

Sunday, June 12 - Proverbs 8:22-31; Psalm 8:4-5, 6-7, 8-9 [2a]; Romans 5:1-5;  
	 John 16:12-15

Monday, June 13 - 1 Kings 21:1-16; Psalm 5:2-3ab, 4b-6a, 6b-7; Matthew 5:38-42

Tuesday, June 14 - 1 Kings 21:17-29; Psalm 51:3-4, 5-6ab, 11 and 16; Matthew 5:43-48

Wednesday, June 15 - 2 Kings 2:1, 6-14; Psalm 31:20, 21, 24; Matthew 6:1-6, 16-18

Thursday, June 16 - Sirach 48:1-14; Psalm 97:1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7; Matthew 6:7-15

Friday, June 17 - 2 Kings 11:1-4, 9-18, 20; Psalm 132:11, 12, 13-14, 17-18;  
	 Matthew 6:19-23

Saturday, June 18 - 2 Chronicles 24:17-25; Psalm 89:4-5, 29-30, 31-32, 33-34;  
	 Matthew 6:24-34

Sunday, June 19 - Genesis 14:18-20; Psalm 110:1, 2, 3, 4 [4b]; 1 Corinthians 11:23-26;  
	 Luke 9:11b-17

Re-read Father Jim’s 
farewell and read our 

farewell to him on page 3, 
column 2 of today’s bulletin

June 14
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Please remember in your 
prayers…


Vern Anderson, Baby Berkley, Beth, Bo Burnett, Mike Crawford, 
Janet Cronin, Debbie, Phil Dagenais, Chance Dodson, Dan 
Dorman, Eura Droher, Louise Eckroat, Patty Eubanks, Maureen 
Fancher, Audrene Goulet, Pat Goulet, Ruth Haley, Robin Haller, 
John Hartz, Vicki Hartz, Andy Haskell, Paul Hunt, Lisa Jansen, 
Johnny, Tricia Kensinger, Jeanne Kernan, Pat and Bernie Kohl, 
John LaRochelle, Gloria Maffei, Gene McEwen, Ashlyn Meece, 
Susie Mulhern, Catherine Myer, Grant Nicolai, Michael Nighbert, 
Terrence O’Sullivan, Bob Parent, Gerri Parr, Ardis Rastetter, 
Astrid Rastetter, Bev Rastetter, Tony Rastetter, Joe Lee Regalado, 
Robert Skorich, Tamara Steagall, Diane Stefan, Dan & Nicole 
Storms, Wade Strong, Dee Supergan, Jill Swanson, Stephen 
Triner, Diane Vandersteen, Keith Venable, Justin Weeden, Alison 
Weyers, Mark Wilbanks, Don Wilkes.  

	 Please add prayers for all those afflicted by war, and all 
those who have been subjected to deadly violence in our 
country.  Please pray for anyone struggling with mental or 
chronic illnesses, for their healing and peace.


To add or delete names, please 

email - standrewprayer@gmail.com 


or contact Denise Jorgensen at 870-445-4810


PARISH LIFE

We need someone to be in charge of Parish Life gatherings once 
Covid is over. Mary and Melissa Garrison will continue donuts 
each month, but you are needed to organize the work for 
Thanksgiving and Christmas. You’ve organized family 
Thanksgivings; this is similar, but we’re usually better behaved 
than your nephews with Nerf guns.  Talk to Steve about this 
important position.


SIGN UP TO GO TO GEORGE GUSSY’S 
ORDINATION


There is a sign up sheet in the vestibule if you are interested in 
going to George’s ordination on June 25.  We’ll need riders as 
well as drivers.   

	 The Diocese of Little Rock welcomes you to join us for the 
Ordination of 46 Permanent Deacons or June 25, 2022; the 
ordination will be livestreamed on the Diocesan Homepage 
channel at https://www.youtube.com/c/cdolr. 

June 25, 2022 - 10:00 a.m. at St. Vincent de Paul, Rogers


GET ON THE EMAIL LIST

Please drop your name and email address in the collection 
basket or email standrewprayer@gmail.com to be sure to receive 
important information, prayer requests, and more. Emails are 
sent BCC “blind copy” from that address or from 
kidneywoman@yahoo.com so no one sees your address but you.


VIGIL CANDLES 

If you wish to light a 6-day vigil candle, a donation of at least $3 
is requested. This donation almost covers the cost of the candles.

Adult Scripture Study:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Buildings, Maintenance:	 Kevin Goulet	 421-9921

Catholic Youth Ministry (CYM):	 Karen Carter	 404-2065

Council of Catholic Women:	 standrewprayer@gmail.com

Custodian:	 Frances Strong	 

Deacon: 	 Mark Scouten	 741-1579

Deacon Candidate:	 George Gussy	 404-0546

Emergency Relief:	 Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

	 Steve Triner	 321-2773

Finance Council: 	 Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

Food Bank:	 Marv Topf	 453-6443

Eucharist for the Homebound:	 Floyd Crawford	 321-8826	

Library, Archivist:	 Joanne Mustion	 321-0479

Liturgy, Sacraments, and  
     Devotions:  	 Steve Triner	 321-2773

Music:	 Scott Vasconcellos	 209-417-4239

Parish Life:	 YOUR NAME HERE	 

Parish Manager:	 Steve Triner	 321-2773

Pastor:	 Father J. Fanrak	 743-9889

Prayer Requests; News:	 Denise Jorgensen	 445-4810

Religious Educ.; Formation:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Rosary Crusade:	 Daksha Thomas	 449-4784

Safe Environment:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Secretary	 Denise Jorgensen	 445-4810

Social Justice, & Charitable  
     Outreach:  	  Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

Spiritual Direction:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594	

Tribunal:	 Dc. Mark Scouten	 741-1579	

CONTACTS, COMMITTEES, 
ORGANIZATIONS & SERVICES
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GET-TOGETHER SCHEDULE
Just a reminder the CCW decided there would be no Coffee/
Donuts in June.   
There will be 2 luncheons in June: June 19th - Father’s Day and 
June 26th - Celebration for Deacon George

WELCOME, NEW FOLKS, TO ST. ANDREW’S!

If you are a new member of St. Andrew’s, please ask Denise 
Jorgensen for a new parishioner info sheet. Ask anyone near you 
to point me out. 


FATHER’S DAY LUNCH JUNE 19

Sign up sheets for Father’s Day lunch are in the vestibule.  Please 
let us know how many and what you would like to add to the 
festivities.


CARD MINISTRY OPENING

Sadly, Paula Kirchens is not able to continue sending greeting 
cards for us.  If you would like to know more about how you can 
take up this valuable and appreciated job, please talk to Steve or 
Janice Triner, or to Denise Jorgensen.  Marcie Topf can tell you 
how it works and what it involves if you want more info before 
you commit.  We thank Paula for handling this job, and we thank 
anyone who considers it.

https://dolr.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=520f755bfe9fec97c3152a1cb&id=ce4d3d3350&e=af755f3c86
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FROM FATHER JIM

(Originally printed in St. Andrew’s May 22, 

2022 bulletin)

My friends, I have served you as your 
pastor for some twelve years.  These years 
have been a time of great blessings, 
personal growth, and joy for me.  I am 
most grateful to you for that - THANK 
YOU.

	 I am now becoming a Senior Priest (retired) - why? 
Well, for some time I have noticed that my energy level 
and stamina have been waning, and I believe that you 
could be better served by someone else as pastor.

	 I consulted with Bishop Taylor and the DOLR 
Personnel Board, and now am being assigned to serve as 
Senior Priest.

	 Now I can continue to serve as priest but without the 
usual routine and responsibilities of being pastor.  I'm 
looking ahead to helping out covering when and where the 
local pastors need to be away for one reason or another, 
especially in North Central Arkansas.

	 	 Again, thank you very much for everything, and 
may God bless you. I appreciate you a great deal.


Father Jim Fanrak


 Farewell

Dear Father Jim,

St. Andrew’s bids you a fond farewell this week.  We will 
miss you very, very much and remember you with great 
affection always.  You have been a gentle, kind, and 
faithful leader, and we are grateful that you have been an 
important part of our lives and our parish. We offer prayers 
for you, for peace, for happiness, for joy and relaxation, for 
good health.  Father Jim, thank you.


A Prayer for Your Retirement

May God’s blessing follow you as you find new journeys 
to travel. May you walk safely along the pathways of your 
dreams. May the Lord’s gentle hand guide the decisions 

you will make and the passions that you follow.

May your heart and life always reflect his love and truth, 

and may hope be a light within you that you carry strongly 
into each new day. Amen.

We welcome all visitors to St. Andrew’s Catholic Church this weekend.  We hope you enjoy your 
stay in the Ozarks, and may God protect you on your trip home.

SAVE THE DATE! 

The Arkansas Catholic Charismatic Renewal Service 
invites EVERYONE to the Catholic Charismatic 
Conference to be held July 22-24, 2022 at the Wyndham 
Riverfront Hotel in North Little Rock. Speakers will be Fr. Patrick 
Gonyeau of "Encounter Ministries" and Mrs. Barbara Heil, 
founder of "From His Heart" ministry. The conference will open 
on Friday evening with mass. Closing will be with Sunday Mass 
at 11:30 am. Other weekend activities will be a youth track, praise 
and worship, children's ministry, book store and prayer teams. 
Registration/information can be found at www.arkcc.org. Call 
Marion at 479-692-1937 if you have questions.


SEARCH #150 RETREAT

Registrations are now being accepted for Search #150, a retreat 
to help juniors and seniors in high school get to know 
themselves better, deepen their friendship with Christ, and find 
support in living out their faith.  The summer Search is open to 
in-coming juniors, seniors, and recently graduated seniors. 
Search #150 will be held at St. John Center, Little Rock, over the 
dates of June 24-26, 2022.  

The fee is $135.00.  For more information and registration forms 
visit our website at: https://www.dolr.org/sites/default/files/
documents/search-150.pdf

 If you have questions, you may contact Trish Gentry 
tgentry@dolr.org at the Diocese of Little Rock Youth Ministry 
office: 501-664-0340, ext 418.


INVITATION

To all our friends at St. Andrew’s Catholic Church in Yellville - 
you are invited to our OPEN HOUSE,  June 18th from 10 a.m. - 
3 p.m. Little Portion Hermitage & Monastery, 350 CR 248 
Berryville, AR 72616.  Peace and all good, Debbie Ballard, 
Brothers & Sisters of Charity


HELP THE YELLVILLE 
FOOD CLOSET


The food pantry needs donations, and 
in June they like to receive donations 
of canned tuna.  The box for donations 
is right by the front door.  Please pop a 
couple of extra items into your cart for 

the pantry. Recent articles have informed us that Hamburger 
Helper and other kits may need perishable foods that recipients 
don’t have or can’t afford. 	

	 	 •  Peanut butter	            •  Canned soup

	 •  Canned fruit	 •  Canned vegetables

	 •  Canned stew	 •  Canned fish

	 •  Canned beans	 •  Pasta and rice

From Little Rock
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Draw the Holy Spirit on your 
shoulder teaching you how to 

ride your bike.
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Kids’ Corner
SHARING THE GOSPEL


The disciples learned a lot from Jesus, but he knew they 
still needed to learn more. That's why Jesus asked God 
the Father to send the Holy Spirit to his friends. Jesus 
knew that the Holy Spirit would stay with them, to teach 
them everything Jesus wanted them to know.


PRAYER

Dear God, I want the Holy Spirit to teach me more about 
Jesus, too.


MISSION FOR THE WEEK

As you read a Bible story tonight before bed, ask the Holy 
Spirit to teach you what Jesus wants you to learn.

Read today’s Gospel and color this picture. Find and circle these words from today’s Gospel

LITURGICAL LIFE

QUESTIONS OF THE WEEK


First Reading

In the Jewish wisdom traditions of Proverbs, we hear how “wisdom” itself is of 
divine origin from the very beginning of creation and was God’s “delight.” What 
do you find intriguing about this divine relationship?


Second Reading

Paul speaks of believers having the “peace of God” through Jesus Christ and the 
“love of God” poured into our hearts through the Holy Spirit. Where do you 
experience the peace and love of God in your life?


Gospel Reading

Jesus speaks of the Spirit giving to believers everything the Father has given to 
the Son. How should one react to this abundance of divine blessings?

GLORY BE

TO THE FATHER

AND TO THE SON


AND TO THE

HOLY SPIRIT


